
 

 

 
 

Monday 4th September 2023 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Welcome to Pre School 
 

Welcome back! We hope you’ve had wonderful summer break and feel excited for the new 
academic year ahead. Each term, we will send you a letter to explain what your child 
will be learning about in each area of learning. This term, Pre-School will begin their 
‘Marvelous Me’ area of study. The children will learn about themselves, what they 
look like, and what makes them so special! Throughout this term, Pre-School will 
open the doors to finding out more about you, what you like and if this is the same as 
your friends, whilst exploring your new environment, inside and outside! 
 
Our key nursery rhyme this term will be ‘Heads, Shoulder, Knees and Toes. Addtionally, we will have three 
core stories that we will focus on throughout the term. These will be; ‘Who Are You?’, ‘Goldilocks and the 
Three Bears’ and ‘Change Starts With Us’. These exciting stories link to our area of study, Marvelous Me. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
In Literacy, we will be beginning to find out our favourite stories are and begin to understand how stories 
are structured. We will begin to retell stories in our own words, using the picture to help us. In Maths, the 
children will be exploring numbers 1 to 5, whilst also discovering that Maths is all around us. 
 
Learning at Home 
 
For their Learning at Home each week, your child will have the option to complete a 
‘Learning Together at Home Activity’ that will be uploaded to Tapestry every Friday. This 
will detail the learning that your child has participated in during the week and an activity 
for your child to complete based upon this. In addition to our Home Learning, we like to 
celebrate your child’s successes, so please upload any WOW moments from home onto 
your child’s online Tapestry journal. 
 
 
 
 



 

 

School Day Arrangement Update 
 

• Morning session: 8:30am – 11:30am 

• Afternoon session: 12:15pm – 3:15pm 

• Please pick up and collect your child from Pre-School’s door in the Early Years playground.  
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you all back over the coming days.   
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs. Roden and Miss. Fulton 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 


